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Greetings, Kia ora, Hola, Talofa lava, Namaste, Bula Vinaka, Ola, 

Bonjour, Kumustá, Goeie dag, Chào, Asalam aleykum, Konnichi wa, 

Annyong, Malo e lelei, Guten Tag, Salut, Fakaalofa atu, Sok sabai jie 

te, Grüezi! 

Newsletter Date:  

10th May 2018   

Dear Bayview Families, 
 

Welcome back to Term 2! We have an action 
packed term with sports, trips, and lots of fun 
school activities.  We always appreciate the 
time you are able to give your child around 
their schooling. It truly takes a village to raise 
a child and together we can ensure your child 
has a successful education. Thank you to all 
the parents who came in for feedback 
meetings or student led meetings at the end of 
term 1. This is a valuable time to find out how 
your child is progressing and how you can 
support them best. We are currently reviewing 
how we feedback to you at mid-year i.e. our 
mid-year report and feedback meetings. We 
have created a feedback form on our website 
where we would love you to answer two 
questions: 

1. What information do you want to get 
from mid-year feedback meetings? 

2. What information do you want in the 
mid-year written report? 

If this doesn’t suit then we have a sheet on the 
radio station window where you can give your 
feedback. Please take the time to have your 
say. 
BUILDING WORK 
The building works at the school are nearing 
an end (thank heavens!). Astley Construction 
have finished the installation of our new 
Habitat’s 18, 19 and 20. Very soon classes will 
move into these new spaces. H4 will move to 
H18, H9 will move to H19, and H8 will move to 
H20. We will be starting a new Y0 class later 
this term and that class will be in H17 (yet to 
be completed). 
Once these classes have moved H9 will 
become a break out space for the library and 
H8 will become a maker space for classes to 
use. With roll growth, we will use H4 as a space 
to start a new class later in the year. 
There has been a delay in getting the new 
court area laid due in part to the storms we 
have had in Auckland and the need to repair 
existing surfaces, which has caused a 
shortage in suppliers across the Auckland 
region. The Ministry of Education are working 
hard to try to get this resolved for us so our 
children have play areas during wet weather. 
BABIES AND NEW STAFF 
At the beginning of term 2 we welcomed Mrs 
Kawal Bedi as the new teacher in habitat 14.  
Elleen Davids will be going on maternity leave 
from 14th June and from 11th June Ms TeAna 
Lambert will be joining us on staff taking over 
H8.  

STATEMENT PIECES 
Did anyone watch House Rules over the 
summer? We used one of their ideas to provide 
a bit of healthy competition on our staff. I 
challenged our PLGs to create a ‘statement 
piece’ somewhere in the school. They were 
given a $100 budget which they were not 
allowed to go over, but there were no other 
rules except that it had to be child centred. You 
may have noticed we now have a wonderful 
Snakes and Ladders game painted by the hall 
and the little house next to the sand pit has had 
a makeover. In the central courtyard we have 
a discovery centre where children can make 
music or explore marble tracks or drive a 
miniature road. Maybe you have seen the 
skateboard ramp and accessories? What a 
talented staff we have and so dedicated to the 
kids! 
CORBAN ESTATE ART CENTRE 
From 6th June until 15th June all our classes will 
be visiting the Corban Estate Art Centre to 
explore the visual arts. The schedule for this is 
in the diary section to the left of this page. 
Some classes are making ceramic sculptures, 
others are creating machines from recycled 
materials, and others are making machines 
with movable parts. Each of these workshops 
is run by a resident artist. The different prices 
reflect the cost of materials and the complexity 
of the workshop. Thank you in advance for 
paying this cost before your child is due to go. 
This can be done on ezlunch or at the office. A 
separate letter would have come home last 
Thursday with the cost and a permission slip. 
If you have not received this please ask your 
child for it. We do need parent helpers who can 
support with supervision but please be aware 
you will not be able to make your own creation 
and sadly this is not appropriate to bring 
toddlers to as your full attention needs to be on 
our Bayview students.  

BEING AN UPSTANDER 
A huge thank you to our wonderful upstanders in 
the community who have been proactive in their 
support of Bayview School. 
Anne Crooks who has organised and run the 
school raffle.  
Victoria Anderson and her army of volunteers for 
organising and running the Bayview Garage 
sale. All the parents and community members 
who have donated goods for the garage sale. 
Nga mihi nui 

Di 

 

 
Book fair arrives 28 June 

Near the end of this term we have 
our annual book fair arriving. Our 
first day for selling is Friday 29th 
June and last day will be the 4th 
July. Now would be a great time to 
start getting your children to earn 
pocket money so they can buy their 
own books. Just think you could get 
the house vacuumed, rooms tidied, 
cars washed, etc, and the kids will 
understand the importance of 
money once they use this to make 
their own purchases!  

PAID UNION MEETING 
On Tuesday 19 June our teachers 
will be attending a paid union 
meeting from 1pm. Please note we 
will not have the staff to enable us 
to keep the school open during this 
time and ask that you collect your 
children from school at 1pm this 
day. 

Dates for diaries 
Raffle drawn 10/5 

Pink Shirt Day 18/5 

BOT mtg 6pm 31/5 

Queen’s Birthday 
holiday 

4/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H8 & 9 

6/6 

Rippa Rugby 
Tournament 

7/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H5 

8/6 

Community Disco 
Jnrs 5-6pm Snrs 6-7pm 

8/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H4, 15, 14 

11/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H5, 12, 1 

12/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H6 

13/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H2 

14/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H13 & 16 

15/6 

Mihi whakatau  18/6 

Portrait photos 27/6 

Book Fair 28/6-5/7 

BOT mtg 6pm 5/7 

Term 2 finishes 2pm 6/7 
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School Notices 

Welcome to our new pupils: 
 

 
 

Jenuli Jayasekara, Candice Wu, 
Adriel Lima, Liam Coetzee, 

Harpahul Bedi, Silas Bomford, 
Halo-Rose Puru 

 
We know you will all enjoy your time 

at Bayview School! 
    

A big  
Thank you to all our 
families we raised 

$299.30 for Plunket on 
Hat Day last Term 

 

Pink Shirt Day 
Pink Shirt Day is Friday 18 May 2018! 
Pink Shirt Day is about stopping 
bullying and celebrating diversity. 
Bayview's theme for Pink Shirt Day 
this year is 'Be a buddy not a bully' ! 
On Pink Shirt Day you can wear a pink 
or red shirt to school and bring a gold 
coin donation. All proceeds go to the 
Mental Health Foundation.  
Pink marshmallows and stickers will 
be given out by active supervision 
teachers on Pink Shirt Day instead of 
tokens! Let’s make a stand against 
bullying! Bayview upstanders at their 
finest. 

Campbell Anderson 

 

Sports Uniforms 
 
 

These are still available to 
order on ezlunch and at the 

school office for Term 3 
 

Sizes are available to try on in 
the office 

 

Tee sizes 4-14: $11 
Shorts sizes 6-14: $16 

Singlets sizes 4-14: $14  
 

Adult sizes 
Tee small: $14 

Shorts small: $16 
Singlets small: $16   

                                            

       

Assemblies 
We hold our school assemblies every 

Community News 
Friday from 9 a.m., and you are 
welcome to come and celebrate our 
successes and enjoy items put on by 
learning groups.   The timetable is: 
 
11th May             Harakeke 
18th May             Pikorua 
25th May             Kauanuanu 
1st June              Harakeke 
 
Classrooms are in the following 
Professional Learning Groups: 
Pikorua  Habitats  4,5,13,15 
Kauanuanu Habitats  16,12,2,14 
Harakeke Habitats  6,8,9,1 

                                                       
Looking for Childcare? I have limited spaces available in Bayview. 
Home Grown Kids get to do everything that tamariki should do: climbing, baking, 

painting and building; laughing, dancing, singing and playing. 

Your child will get to form a special bond with just one caregiver who really gets to 

know your child’s needs. It really is the next best thing to your children being at 

home with you! 

Visit Sophie's profile @ www.homegrownkids.co.nz for more info. 

Essentrics with Iris 
 

A safe gentle full-body workout for all 
levels and ages that will simultaneously 
combine strengthening and stretching, 

increasing flexibility and improving 
posture as well as rebalancing the 

muscles, increasing a range of motion 
of the joints, relieving joint pain. 

Classes are every Monday 6-7pm at 
the Bayview Community Centre. Bring 

a yoga mat, small towel and a drink 
bottle. 

Cost $5 for more details contact Iris at 
essentricsiris@gmail.com 

Sports & School News 

  

School Sports Fees 
There are still some unpaid sport fees. Please make arrangements to get these paid. 
Shannon Sofaea in the office is happy to discuss a payment plan if this is needed. 
 

Bayview School Honey            
                       Koha of $12 
                       From the School office 

 

 

http://www.homegrownkids.co.nz/

